
 

 

Year 1  

Spring Term 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you and your family had a restful Christmas break and are excited to be back for another term! 

Here you will find all the important information for the Spring Term.  

 

I look forward to another amazing term together. 

 

Mrs Greer 
  

                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                
 
 

 
 

Subject Year 1 

Reading Lost and Found, Leaf, Poles Apart, The 

Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch 

 

Writing Character descriptions, setting 

descriptions, non-chronological reports, 

fact files, letters 

Maths Addition and subtraction within ten, place 

value within 50, length and height 

Science Seasonal Change, Animals Including Humans 

Computing Moving a robot, Group Data 

History Significant Individuals, David Attenborough 

Geography Our Local Area 

Art/Technology Colour and Texture 

P.E. Gymnastics, Target Games, Dance 

PSHE Our Wider World 

Music Rhythm and Pulse 

R.E.   What makes some places sacred?                                     

 

PE 

Please ensure your child has the correct PE uniform; a 

named Bolshaw t-shirt, shorts and trainers. During the 

winter months jogging bottoms will be needed.  Your 

child should come into school dressed in their full PE 

kit on Thursdays and Fridays. Children should not wear 

earrings on PE days and long hair should be tied 

back.  

Homework 

Reading  

Please encourage your child to read for 10 – 15                 

minutes every day at home, either with an adult or 

independently. Please sign and date their reading 

record to say that they have read their book. Please 

make sure your child’s reading book remains in the wallet 

provided which will help prevent it getting damaged.  

Please make sure your child brings in their reading book 

to school every Wednesday for it to be changed. 

Mathletics 

I will set maths homework via Mathletics each week. 

Log-in codes are in the front of your child’s reading 

wallet. 

   Phonics 

During this term, your child will receive some phonics 

activities related to the sounds they have been 

learning.  This may be in the form of a handout or sent 

via ClassDojo as an attachment. 

 


